lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
February 16, 2025
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We are glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and His word.
TODAY
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
All are invited!

9:30AM

Rev Jack Dik


A Tale of Two Sons: The Elder



Luke 15:11-32
Offerings:
General Fund & Short Term Missions
Winter Break: No Sunday School or Higher Ground
NURSERY

Today: 
Jessica Den Hartigh and girls
Next week:
Mary Jane Geers, Lauren Wiechel
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP

Today:
Jessica Den Hartigh
Next Sunday:
Denise Hoekwater
THIS WEEK

WEDNESDAY

FEBRUARY 19

2:30 PM

Presidential Estates Food Distribution
6:30 PM

GEMS

7:00 PM

Town Hall Meeting

7:00 PM

Women’s Bible Study

THURSDAY

FEBRUARY 20


9:00 AM

Women’s Bible Study

7:00 PM

Spanish Church Plant Partnership Team
NEXT SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 23, 2025
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
All are invited!
9:30AM

Rev. Stan Drenth
Offerings:
 General Fund & Benevolent
10:45 AM
Education
6:00 PM

Youth Group

PRAYER REQUESTS
Homebound:  Freda De Kleine, Jessie De Groot,



  Bryan Decker, Joyce De Weerd
Staff:  
Josh Ridder


Communications/Technology Director 
Missionaries:
Rev. Joel & Marilyn VanDyke





Resonate Global Mission

Young Adults:
Luke Reeves, Zuri Reeves
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Town Hall Meeting

There will be a church town hall meeting this Wednesday, February 19, at 7:00 PM. Please plan to attend.

Budget Requests

Reminder to Church Committee Chairs:  Please submit your budget requests for the 2025-2026 fiscal year to Paul Hoekwater by March 1.
Presidential Estates Food Distribution

We are once again looking forward to another food distribution on Wednesday, February 19, at Presidential Estates. We are always in need of volunteers to help pass out food and/or be a prayer warrior. Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to serve Him by serving them. If you are willing to help, please meet at the clubhouse at 2:30 PM for set up or 3:45 PM to help pass out food. Please contact John Dykstra Sr with any questions. 

CEAP for 2025-2026 School Year: 
If you would like to participate in the Christian Education Assistance Program, CEAP, for 2025-2026 school year, please fill out an enrollment form and place it in Paul Hoekwater's church office mailbox by March 1. There will be extra forms available in the office area.
Think Spring and Warmer Weather!
Cadets are having a fertilizer sale. Order forms are in your mailboxes. Please place completed forms in the cadet mailbox by March 2. 

Coffee Servers Needed

We are in need of more volunteers to help serve coffee after the morning service on Sunday mornings. Please sign up online or contact Ruth Pohler at (616) 828-2336.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044EABA62DABF58-47234809-coffee
Valet Service

The Pastoral Deacons will be manning the South door during the winter snowy Sundays to offer a Valet service. Anyone that does not want to park and walk the parking lot to church, is invited to stop under the overhang and have a Deacon park their car for them.

Hand2Hand February Collection
This month we are collecting:

· Cans of soup
· Boxes of saltine crackers
Thank you supporting our monthly collection!
FINANCIAL UPDATES

February 9, 2025
General Fund
$5,280.00
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
         $213,581.00
Percentage of Yearly Budget
53.64%
Percentage of Fiscal Year Completed
61.54%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025
To fulfill our 2024/25 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $7,658 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
February Corners Offering

H.U.G.S. Ranch

REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Unity Christian High School is proud to present the play This Murder Was Staged. Performances are schedule for 7:00pm on February 27 and 28 and at 5:00pm on March 1. Performances will take place at the Hudsonville High School Auditorium on 32nd Avenue. Tickets will be available beginning Feb. 17 for $8 each and can be purchased on our website (www.unitychristian.org) under “Parent Resources.” You are able to pick your own seats and pay online.
Lee and Carolyn Baas and family are having a  CELEBRATION OF LIFE, giving thanks to God for everything He has done on Saturday February 22 at 11 am, at the First CRC in Grand Haven. A luncheon with a chat time will allow other missionaries present to share some of their stories of how God has led them. Feel free to come in casual dress. RSVP if possible. Please call (616-844-3360) if you have questions.  
Reading the Old Testament 101:  Come join us at The Refuge in Grandville on Saturday, February 22, from 1:00 – 2:30 PM as we welcome Professor John Walton of Wheaton College. He will discuss his latest book, Wisdom for Faithful Reading: Principles and Practices for Old Testament Interpretation, offering insights and tips for how to focus on what the Old Testament was communicating to its original audience and how that can translate to you today. 
Do you feel called by God to pursue pastoral ministry or ministry of the Word in the CRC?  Have people in the church encouraged you to train for pastoral ministry?  Are you a member in full communion with one of the congregations in Classis Georgetown?  If so, the Classis Georgetown's CMLT (Classis Ministry Leadership Team, formerly known as the Student Aid Committee) would like to hear from you.  Please take a moment to either visit www.classisgeorgetown.com and select the "grants and aid" tab to find the application for financial aid for seminary students or contact Pastor Jeff Scripps of the CMLT pastor@forestgrovecrc.org.  The deadline for application for the 2025-2026 academic year is March 15.
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